
 

 

16th June 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 2 Visit to Longford Park 
 

As part of our Year 2 topic curriculum, all three classes will be visiting Longford Park on the morning of 

Friday 15th July. During the visit the children will be investigating the geographical features of the park 

and joining in with some PSHE games and activities. 

 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a trip without their school jumper, 

appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be provided. 

Please also ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather that day, as we will be 

outside. 

 

There is no cost involved with this trip and as it is a local visit permission slips have already been 

collected.  

 

Finally, if you are able to come and help us or if you are not happy for your child to go on this trip then 

please speak to your child’s teacher. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Helen Savage 

Year 2 Teacher 

 


